BERRYHILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

IMDEPEMDENT DISTRICT NOL10

Immunization Information for Students Entering Kindergarten

Dear Pre-k Parents,

Please note that the Oklahoma State Department of Health requires all Kindergarteners
to have the required immunizations or exemption forms before the next school year
starts. Please make plans for your child to complete these immunizations and/or
exemptions before school begins in August. To complete this requirement, see your
pediatrician, or call the Tulsa Health Department at 918-582-WELL (9355). The
uninsured, underinsured, and Medicaid eligible are provided free immunizations at the
health department. Exemption forms can be found online at the Oklahoma State
Department of Health. They need completed and turned in to me so that | can send
them off to the state for certification.

The required immunizations for Kindergarten include the following:

(J 5DTap

J 2 MMR

[J 1 Varicella (chicken pox)
O 4 IPV (polio)

[J 2 Hep A (hepatitis A)

[J 3 Hep B (hepatitis B)

Please contact my office at (918) 445-6009 if you have any questions or you can speak
with your pediatrician.

Thank you,

‘Nurse Rachel

Rachel, Foley RN
Berryhill School Nurse



